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SUBJECT: In Favor of 2556 to help workers 

  

 MESSAGE: To Legislators: 

  

 I urge your support for HB 2556. Employers must provide plain language 

explanations for deductions on an employee's paycheck. HB 2556 ensures that 

workers will receive a paycheck that clearly explains any deductions in pay, and the 

amount deducted.  

  

 When a paycheck obfuscates the reason for a deduction, it becomes very difficult for 

a worker to identify and address an error. Requiring a transparent paystub allows 

employees to understand where their wages are going.  

  

 Thank you. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Jane micek 


